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ASEA In Action 
ASEA/AFSCME Local 52, AFL-CIO * 2601 Denali  Street, Anchorage, AK 99503 

July 18 - 22, 2016    42nd AFSCME International Convention in 
Las Vegas  

Sept. 5, 2016      Labor Day Parade in Fairbanks 

Sept. 7 - 8, 2016      State Executive Board  Meeting in Fairbanks 

   The ASEA Elections Committee conducted a ballot count of the                 
candidates to attend AFSCME’s 42nd International Convention on  
July 18 - 22, 2016. A total of 692 votes were cast.  Voting instructions 
to  members were to vote for no more than nine (9) candidates. Based 
on the allocation by AFSCME International, Local 52 is  allowed 
twelve (12) delegates. Article 14.01 A & B 

in 

●1st Delegate -  President Dawn Bundick

●3rd Delegate - Secretary Michael Williams

●5th Delegate -  Treasurer John White

   Remaining delegates are ranked in order of votes received. The 
following nine (9) are non-officer delegates:    

Charles (Chuck) Stewart - 317  

 Rich Sewell -  313 

John D. Bennett -  303     

Chris Pace  - 287 

Cassandra Lynch -  279     

Val Kenny - 257 

Brandon Nakasato -  244     

John Roxburgh -  243 

Matt Culley- 214 

   The Anchorage CLC presents            
Solidarity Night at the Ball Park on 
Wednesday, June 8, at 7:00 p.m.,  
Mulcahy Stadium. 

All you have to do is click on the QR 
code below with your 
cell phone QR reader 
app. Print  a copy or show the electronic copy of 
this flyer at the gate to get  FREE admission for 
your entire family! 

   Midnight Sun/ASEA Chapter members and their 
families are invited to the Annual Chapter Picnic 

 There will be ●Games ●Food ●Drinks 
●Prizes   ●FUN

  Wednesday, July 20th 

     3:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

     Pioneer Park Wilderness Pavilion 

   VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

●Set-Up  ●Break-Down  ●Cook  ●Help with Games
Call Andrea Quintyne at 451-2852 or 
Stephanie Maltez at 451-3198. 

   The Summer Solidarity Picnic is open to ALL 
UNION MEMBERS  

●Wear Union Colors

●Show  Union Pride

●Sunday, June 26th   ●12 Noon - 4 p.m.
●Delaney Parkstrip (Between 9th & 10th Ave,

from “G” street to “I” Street )
●Free Food    ●Games for the Kids
●Door Prizes  ●Live Music
● And Much More!

   On May 13th, the National Law 

Enforcement Officers Memorial            

held their 28th Annual Candlelight  

Vigil in Washington D.C.  The            

Memorial honors officers who 

have died in the line of duty.  

(Photo: picture of the wall ready for 

the Candlelight Vigil) 

   Two hundred fifty-two (252)  (names will be added to the National 

Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Wall next month.  Out of those        

252 names, 112 were officers who died in the line of duty last year.  

This Memorial is dedicated to Law Enforcement Officers,         

Correctional Officers and Probation & Parole Officers. 

   I had the privilege of attending the Candlelight Vigil Ceremony 

with about 25,000 peace officers to show our respect to those that 

had fallen in the line of duty.  I also had the honor of viewing the 

names of Alaska State Troopers Gabriel “Gabe” Rich and Sgt.     

Patrick “Scott” Johnson who died in the line of duty on May 1, 2014 

and were placed on the Memorial Wall in 2015 and Tage Brandel 

Toll, whose name was placed on the wall in 2014. 

   If you ever get a chance to visit Washington D.C., please stop by 

the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial located on “E” 

Street N.W., between 4th and 5th Street, to honor our fallen officers. 

(Photo: AFSCME Corrections United National Steering Committee    

Members, May, 2016) 

By: Chuck Stewart 


